
BEAUTIFUL GATE TRANSLATIONS 
 ON THE ROAD AGAIN! 

We’re off to see the wizard...oops!  Wrong story!  I am actually heading to 
Romania on June 9th and returning June 21st.  I will be working with the Carnes to 
coordinate the Ladies conference in Bucharest, Romania, which is scheduled for 
Sept. 21 – 22!!  Also, we now have four Romanian projects to complete plus two 
more in Turkish.  Thank you for making this journey possible these past years! 

 
New Support Program 
 
Dear BGT Friends, 
We are praying about setting 
up a Sustainer Giving Program, 
which will help us gain a more   
consistent financial support base. 
This type of giving program will 
allow us to dedicate more time to 
the translation projects.  Would 
you prayerfully consider becoming 
one of our monthly sustainers? 
We will soon be sending out more 
information about this program. 
Until then, due to the projects 
which are currently ‘in the works’, 
we would be most grateful at this 
time for your financial support.     
     
 
 
 

Paulette’s Personal Notes —  
 

I can hardly wait to get to Bucharest to be with Peggy and 
Larry Carnes.  These precious IMB missionaries are not 
only helping me coordinate the Ladies conference, but 
also assisting with the translation projects.  Thank you!     
 
The Lord has opened doors for BGT to begin the 
translation of two Beth Moore Bible studies into Turkish.   
As a result, I will be meeting with some individuals who 
work with Muslim Turks.  I am not at liberty to share in 
more detail in order to protect their identity. 
 
Peggy and I will travel to Timisoara and then to Arad to 
continue the work on three Romanian translation 
projects.  The Lord has brought us together with a 
wonderful Christian printing company whose owner has a 
huge heart for ministry.   Please pray we use our time 
wisely and productively. 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 

Want to know where some of the translated materials 
are headed this summer?  So glad you asked! 

 
 500 copies of the Portuguese translation of Beth Moore’s booklet 

Discovering God’s Purpose For Your Life are headed to Brazil, 
South America.  

 100 additional copies are winging their way to Mozambique, 
Africa with a church-planting group. 

 

Here is a brief list of previous distributions 
 
 100 Portuguese copies of the same booklet have already gone to 

Angola, West Africa. 
 2000 copies of the Romanian translation of the same booklet have 

been distributed.  With additional funding, we will do a 
second printing for distribution at the Ladies Conference. 
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